Senate Bill, 284

| am a resident of Johnson County Kansas and a proponent of Senate Bill 284.This is
my written testimony.

My mother is blind and uses Newsline every day. It enhances her life and keeps her
connected to the news around her. Please make it so other blind people in Kansas can

enjoy it too.

Sincerely,
Loretta Stanzel



